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OCTOBER 12th MEETING 
Our meeting will be held in the club hanger at 1300 hours with a no-charge lunch at 1230 hours.  

This month our leader, Chris Rampoldt has prepared a flight safety quiz and will award prizes to the member 

who scores highest. Although I intend winning this contest, all members should participate. 

We will fly-out at about 0948 in the morning for a short flight prior to the meeting should the fog decided to 

dissipate. 

SEPTEMBER 7TH 2013 MEETING MINUTES  
(exactly as written by Mark Johnson) 

Our president Chris Rampoldt opened the meeting at 1 PM There were 10 members present. 

NEW MEMBERS 

Wayne Wright was a member in 2002 but he had to move but is now back with us and is looking for a plane. 

Tony Clark is looking foe a hanger and getting an N number. 

OLD BUSINESS 

Our web site is alive and well. Do we want to get on Facebook? A show of hands indicated we to not want on 
Facebook. 

Do we want to open a Meet Up site? Another show of hands was unanimous 

- we do want aqnd meet Up site and Les agreed to create one. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Vic, Mark and Gordon are getting their Bi-annual this month from Tom Wilkerson. 

We have a new strip to land at. It is called Greywood and it is on all the charts. However we must wait until the 
strip is grassed before landing. It should not be too far into the future. 

Meeting adjourned at 2 PM 

A MESSAGE FROM OUR LEADER, CHRIS RAMPOLDT 

Tomorrow's meeting will be the same Pizza at 12:30 in the Club Hangar and then the meeting at 1:00 PM.  After 
our usual discussion, we will be having a competition between two teams of pilots for a prize which I am sure 
everyone will enjoy.  Since some of our pilots have just completed their Biennial Flight Review the questions will 



be based on flight safety questions and all things flying and hopefully we can all learn something from this 
raucous yet civilized competition. May the best team win. 

     Last weekend, Les, Bill and myself went flying over the Golden Gate for some picture taking and it was 
spectacular. The air was clear with just a bit of an off-shore breeze.  The fog was nowhere and you could see all 
the way past the Faralones Islands.  After some attempts at taking the perfect bridge picture, (it's not easy), Les 
had to return to Petaluma so Bill and I and his passenger Brenda went down to Half Moon Bay and had some 
lunch.  Almost fell asleep on the way back to Concord while over Berkeley...too relaxed.   

     Steve Smith, Les, and Doug Dugger leave next Wednesday on their trip to the Colorado River, Utah, and then 
the CopperState Airshow south of Phoenix.  They have a lot of small, out of the way strips they plan to land on 
and it sounds like a great trip. I plan to meet them down at the Airshow after I see my brother in Prescott.  Hope 
for some great photos for our Christmas Party in December.  See you tomorrow, Chris. 

THIS MONTH’S PICS 
(Bim and Chris submit pictures this month. Thanks guys!)  

Bim’s extraordinary photos follow: 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

Chris submitted the following pics 



 
The guys at SkyPark (circa 2006??). 

 
Chris says Bill’s plane was at Pillsbury in 2013, but this looks more like Boonville. 

A few of Les’s pics follow 



 
Bim in contemplation 

 
Bill, not trying to hit the bridge here 



 
Bill on way to GG Bridge 

 
Chris over San Rafael 


